
Notice of opening date 
 

December 5, 2024 

 

The opening of the APPI Snow Mountain Resort winter season of 2024-25 is scheduled for 
Saturday, December 7.  
Although it is difficult to open with the snowfall as of 12:00 today, December 5.  
However, we will announce tomorrow, December 6 (Fri.) at 12:00, to see if the situation can 
be improved.  
We would like to ask for the understanding of all those who have been looking forward to the 
start of this season's operations. 
Season pass exchange will begin on December 7 (Sat.) at the ticket office in the Resort 
Center from 9:00 to 16:00. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

APPI kogen, Hachimantai city, Iwate, JAPAN 
APPI Snow Mountain Resort 

TEL: 0570-029-511 

 


